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A Message from Miss Smithson 

Times Table Rock Star Maths Day! 

We all had a brilliant Maths day dressed as rock stars. A full day filled with 

engaging maths activities including Maths Cluedo and chocolate treasure! 

The children have enjoyed another art day in 

school this week. Kingfishers enjoyed  

developing their sewing skills and Ducklings 

created their own duckling for their classroom.  

Robins used paint and different materials to 

make their own robin. The robins are now up 

in the classroom on this gorgeous display.  



Diwali Celebrations 

Ducklings and Robins have enjoyed learning about Diwali. The  

children made Diva lamps with clay, glitter, sequins and paint—they 

look beautiful.  

A warm welcome to the new members of Team Skelton 

 

Mrs Lucas will be  

working in Ducklings and 

Robins on a Wednesday. 

Miss Martin is our student 

teacher in Ducklings and  

Robins. Miss Martin will be in 

school on Mondays, Tuesdays 

and  Wednesdays. 

Miss Gelis is our student 

teacher in Kingfishers. Miss 

Gelis will be in school  

every day.  

Mrs Thompson is our new 

Teaching Assistant in  

Ducklings and Robins. You 

will see Mrs Thompson on 

Mondays, Tuesdays,  

Thursdays and Fridays. 

Owls make pizzas! 

This half term, Owl’s topic is based on the Mediterranean. This week the  

children travelled to Italy to explore the culture and geography of the country. 

We had lots of fun and of course we then made some delicious pizzas—yum! 



Woodpeckers 

After learning about the Maasai tribe, 

the children made a Maasai-inspired 

necklace choosing their colours very 

carefully. It was lovely to see all the 

children wearing these with pride 

around school.  

Attendance 

 

    Ducklings     

  98.89% 

  and Robins   

 

  

 Woodpeckers 100% 

 

 

 Owls  98.92%  

 

 

  

 Kingfishers 98.53% 

  

 

Our winning class is:  

Woodpeckers! 

 

Dates for your diary 

 

W/C 23rd November—Parent Governor 

elections. Information to follow. 

11th December—Christmas jumper day. 

16th December—Christmas dinner.  

18th December—Non-uniform day. 

 

 

Anti-bullying week 

This week we have all thought carefully 

about how our words or actions can 

make people feel. It is so important to 

be kind to others. 

#unitedagainstbullying 

Wrap around care 

Breakfast club opens at 7.45am and your 

child can enjoy a range of cereal, toast or 

fruit for their breakfast.  

After school club runs from 3.15pm to 

5.30pm where a snack of toast with a 

choice of toppings, fresh fruit and a drink 

are provided.  

For more information or to book a place 

for your child, please  

contact the school office on  

01904 806285 


